
To whom it may concern, 

  

My husband and I hired Weitz Construction to renovate our apartment in the Upper West 
Side and to renovate our brokerage real estate store front office in the Upper East Side. Our 
home renovations were on a large scale as we combined 2 apartments and changed layout, 
created new walls, kitchen, bathrooms, and laundry room. Our office needed essential IT 
infrastructure in place which required knowledge and understanding. 

We were very pleased with the results and with the high quality, on time and within the 
estimate Weitz Construction provided.  

Shimon Weitz respectfully listened to our ideas and implemented those that were 
achievable, while providing insight and recommendations based on his many years of 
experience. Shimon was very accessible throughout the process and listened and 
responded to our questions and requests. Staying on schedule and within the cost 
estimates, without sacrifice to quality and being honest from start to finish, were indeed, 
major ingredients in our overall satisfaction.  Also, the ease of communication coupled with 
the company readily availability made the whole process very smooth.  

As the owners of BARAK Realty that deals with sales of homes, we hear of many home 
owner who had unfortunately the unpleasant experiences with construction companies. 
Therefore, we are so happy to keep referring Weitz Construction to our clients and friends 
and knowing they are in good hands. We would definitely welcome the opportunity to 
work with Weitz Construction in the future. 

Please contact us should you have additions questions. 

 

Reference contact information available on request 


